
THE JOHN MCCORMICK INSTITUTE FOR INFECTIOUS DISEASES 

637 .SOUTH WOOD STREET 

CHICAGO 

Dr. Hnrvey Gushing, 
Peeer Brent Brigham Hospital 
Boston, Uass. 

Dear Dr. Gushing:-

April 1'1, 1920 

The enclosed letter from 

Dr. Oslar probably gave me as much pleasure 

and stimulus as anything that happened to me 

in the early years. 

VerJ sincerely yours, 

,.A 

1 West Franklin St. 
( 1895 )' 1- Jl 

/" 7 ......_________ 

Dear Dr. Hektoen 
Thank you so much for the reprint of your 

article in the Am. Jr. I had read it most carefully with 
. the greatest interest & with much profit. It will be 
most useful for reference & I have already called the 
attention of some of our senior students to it. \1hat 
good work you are doing in Ch~cagot it must be a great 
stimulus to many of the yourger men to have you with Chen. 
Do come & see us when you are next i11 the East. I can 
always put you up & you will find many warm friends here 
among the Hopkins men. 

Sincerely yours, 
rnt. 0~11:.R. 


